
14th June 2021
NAIDOC Week Carnival

We are very excited to be hosting a special event to celebrate NAIDOC week. The NAIDOC 2021 theme –
Heal Country! – calls for all of us to continue to seek greater protections for our lands, our waters, our
sacred sites and our cultural heritage from exploitation, desecration, and destruction.

On Friday 25th June starting at 11:40am St Edward’s School will be hosting a NAIDOC Week
Carnival. Students and parents/carers will be invited to join us on country and to take part in fun,
cultural based activities to celebrate the first nation's people.

Please see details on the poster below:

To ensure the success of our day we are asking for parents/guardians to volunteer to help us with the
cooking of the BBQ on the day. If you are able to spare 20 minute to give us a hand it would be greatly
appreciated. Please click on the link to the Google Form or make contact with the school to nominate a
time to assist.

Many thanks in advance for your support,

Miss and Mrs Tatum JohnsBrittany Cloake

mailto:bcloake2@arm.catholic.edu.au
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdH2jZ_kGuSA6_xh4txPOmJGIOvD9Ccnndb0liMjtbtAAeczw/viewform

